
June 18, 2003 

 
 

The Honorable Common Council 
City Hall Room 200 
200 East Wells Street 

Milwaukee, WI 53202 
 

RE: RESOLUTION REGARDING HEALTH BENEFITS AT RETIREMENT 
 
Dear Ladies and Gentlemen: 

 
Please introduce a file at the next Common Council Meeting to amend File NO 020479, which was 

approved by the Common Council on July 25, 2002.    
 
I am working with the City Attorney’s office and will fill the file and prepare a draft resolution and 

fiscal note for this file on or before July 1, 2003.  
 

The amendment would clarify File NO 020479 to include all general city management retirees 

but provide other arrangements for management employees who are not part of the general 

City management group. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Michael Brady 
Employee Benefits 

 
Cc: W. Martin Morics, Comptroller 
 Grant Langley, City Attorney 

 Joseph Czarnezki, Budget Director 
 Florence Dukes, DER 

 William Wentlandt, Milwaukee Fire Department 
 Raymond Sucik, Milwaukee Police Department 
 Barry Zalben, Legislative Reference Bureau  


